From: Board Of Supervisors

To: Jesseka Rodriguez
Subject: FW: Please re-open Paulsen, which is no longer flooded
Date: Tuesday, February 18, 2025 10:20:33 AM

From: Phoenix Artemisia_

Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2025 9:53 AM

To: Ramon Gomez <Ramon.Gomez@santacruzcountyca.gov>; Felipe Hernandez
<Felipe.Hernandez@santacruzcountyca.gov>; Board Of Supervisors
<boardofsupervisors@santacruzcountyca.gov>; DPWWeb <dpwweb@santacruzcountyca.gov>
Subject: Please re-open Paulsen, which is no longer flooded

*#**¥CAUTION:This 1s an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open
attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email ****

Good morning,

Many parents at WCSA and Alianza schools are frustrated by the unnecessary continued
imposition of blockades on Paulsen, which is no longer flooded and causes us to have to
go far and wide to get our kids to school twice a day. We respectfully request that you

consider our community's wellbeing by taking away the blockades as soon as possible.

Thank you for prioritizing this matter, it affects workers, residents and thousands of
others daily for access across unincorporated Watsonville to the main streets and 152.

Respectfully yours,

Linda Aron (Phoenix Artemisia)





